
 
To contact us for any reason, please get in touch via:  Wallace Fields Infant School, Wallace Fields, Ewell, Surrey, KT17 3AS  

or  020 8394 0647 or  www.wfis.co.uk or  office@wfis.sfet.org.uk 

  
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

Wallace Fields Infant School 

& Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                  Friday 4th March 2022 
Greetings from the Queen of Hearts and Willy Wonka! What fun we had at our Library Bus launch event and 
World Book Week celebration and a huge thank you to you as parents who supported your children with such 
brilliant costumes, and to staff who made such an effort. Although we picked a winner from each class to cut 
the ribbon on the bus and be its first official visitors, all of the children should be congratulated for taking part 
in the fun! All of the children across the school got to visit our new bus for themselves on Wednesday and 
loved it! This week we would like to say a warm welcome to Rachel Vohra, our new school Receptionist. Thank 
you to Mrs Binns and members of the senior leadership team who have covered the front desk in the last few 
weeks! We also have two new Assistant Teachers - Brittany Chengapar and Laura Cherry (mum of Atlas in 
Badger class) joining our team of teaching staff ς a very warm welcome from us all. 
Finally, just a note to say that we are currently in desperate need of any parent volunteers who could support 
us to decorate the forest school area with ornaments and artificial flowers purchased with the support of the 
PTA alongside any other volunteers to help scan and set up the library books on our school library software. 
Please contact the office if you are able to support, even if just for a few hours. 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Nicky Mann & Mr Jamie Hallums, Co-Head Teachers 

 

 

WFIS Attendance 
Please make sure your child attends school regularly  

WFIS Attendance (%) Week Ending 25.02.22 

 
 Overall School Attendance: 96.4% 

 

Golden Broom Award 
 

This week the Golden Broom was awarded to Hedgehog 
Class for keeping their cloakroom areas so clean and tidy! 

Well done! 

 

Handwriting Award! 
Congratulations to:  

Mila R (Badger)  
Alice Wi (Hedgehog)  

Averi L (Owl)  
Marta H (Kingfisher) 

 
who were presented with their Golden Pencils and Handwriting award this week!  
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Golden Tickets 
 

 

 
Well done Barnaby R (Bumblebee), Sofia T 

(Butterfly), Noemie W (Badger), Annabelle S 
(Hedgehog), Kian R (Owl) and Harry J 

(Kingfisher) who won a golden ticket for their 
efforts and achievements! Keep up the great 

work everyone and we look forward to 
finding out who will be our golden ticket 

winners next week! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
We have been so impressed with Hedgehog 
Class for engaging with the most sessions on 

Reading Eggs this week.  
 

Congratulations to: 
Sofia T (Butterfly) 

Chester G (Bumblebee) 
Edward Y (Hedgehog) 

Sara L (Hedgehog) 
Jasmin H (Badger) 
Lander S (Badger) 

Luca Y (Owl) 
Kyle S (Kingfisher) 

Yoon Seul C (Kingfisher) 
 

      who were our Reading Egg superstars this 
week! 

 

 

Our other NumBots Superstars this week are: 
Leo F (Butterfly), Chester G and Lily M (Bumblebee), 

Charlotte D, Alice Mc (Badger), Sara L and Laurence K 
(Hedgehog), Kiaan R (Owl), Eesa H and Emily A 

(Kingfisher) 

http://www.wfis.co.uk/
mailto:office@wfis.sfet.org.uk


 
To contact us for any reason, please get in touch via:  Wallace Fields Infant School, Wallace Fields, Ewell, Surrey, KT17 3AS  

or  020 8394 0647 or  www.wfis.co.uk or  office@wfis.sfet.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading Bus Launch and World Book Week 
 

What an exciting World Book Week it has been with the launch of our new Reading Bus along with many 
other exciting activities. 

On Wednesday 2nd March, we invited children to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. 
We were so impressed by the variety of costumes and everyone looked wonderful. A special mention to our 
competition winners Kian R (Owl), Olivia P (Kingfisher), Alma C (Badger), Annelise F (Hedgehog), Nathaniel 
E-O (Butterfly), Theo C (Bumblebee), Maksim P (Big Stars), and Krish M (Little Stars) who were invited to 

cut the ribbon alongside Mr Hallums and Miss Mann. 
All children were so excited to board the library bus for the first visit this week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

!ǎ ƛŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ ŜȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘΣ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀŘ ŀ ōǊƛƭƭƛŀƴǘ ǘƛƳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ǎǘƻǊȅǘŜƭƭŜǊ 
visitor. A special thank you to the PTA for funding this visit. Here is a selection of photos for just some of the 

ways the children celebrated World Book week this week! 

Parent Volunteers Urgently Needed! 
 

Since the beginning of the year we have been really impacted by staff ilness due to Covid. Fortunately we have 
ōŜŜƴ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ Ƙŀǎ ƴƻǘ ōŜŜƴ ŀŦŦŜŎǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜŘ ǘƻ Ǌǳƴ ŀǎ ΨƴƻǊƳŀƭΩ 

ensuring Early birds, interventions, after school clubs and support in the classroom take priority. 
¦ƴŦƻǊǘǳƴŀǘŜƭȅ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘ ƘŀŘ ŎŀǇŀŎƛǘȅ ǘƻ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ΨŜȄǘǊŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭΩ ŀŎǘƛƻƴǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿ ǾŜǊȅ 

overdue including decorating our new forest school outdoor classroom and scanning the books for our new 
library bus.  

This is a plea to any parents or volunteers that would be willing to come into school to support us with this.  
We would appreciate any time that you may be able to spare. 

Please contact the school office at office@wfis.sfet.org.uk if you are able to spare any time to support us in 
school! Many thanks. 
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Year 1 and 2 Workshop ς Virtual Reality Polar Workshop 
 
On Friday 25th February the children in Years 1 and 2 had the opportunity to attend a virtual reality 
workshop as part of their ΨLŎŜ ²ƻǊƭŘǎΩ Topic. First they learnt what virtual reality is and how it works. Then 
they took it in turns to use the virtual reality headsets to explore the Antarctic and Arctic regions. 
 
¢ƘŜȅ ǎŀǿ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ΨLŎŜ ²ƻǊƭŘǎΩ ŀƴƛƳŀƭǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ŀ ǇƻƭŀǊ ōŜŀǊΣ ŀǊŎǘƛŎ ŦƻȄ ŀƴŘ ǇŜƴƎǳƛƴΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ƭŜŀǊƴǘ 
all about the animals and their habitats. It was really exciting and all the children had a wonderful time - 
they were talking about everything they had seen and learnt throughout the day! 
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Language of the Month Assemblies 
 

Last term we introduced Ψ[ŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘΩ assemblies to celebrate the 32 different languages spoken 
across WFIS & Nursery. 

So far we have held assemblies to celebrate Spanish, Italian and Chinese with the help of some wonderful parent 
volunteers. 

 
If you speak a different language and would like to come in to support us with an assembly to celebrate your 

home language please contact Mrs Muir (Deputy Head) at the school office office@wfis.sfet.org.uk 
Many thanks! 

PTA Update 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pop-Up Cafe is back! 
 
Join us on Friday 18th March straight after drop off in the school hall 
for a cuppa, a treat and a chat.  
 
Little ones are more than welcome. Pastries and treats kindly 
provided by the Park View Cafe and our wonderful home bakers.  
 

 

 

aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ƎƛŦǘ ǎƘƻǇ 
 
¢ƘŜ t¢! ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ŀ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ƎƛŦǘ ǎƘƻǇ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ 
Friday 25th March for the children to choose a gift for their 
mummies, aunties, nanas, or other loved ones (of any gender). 
 
If you would like your child to have the opportunity to choose one or 
more gifts, please pay in advance £3.50 per gift per child at 
www.pta-events.co.uk/wfispta 
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Support for Ukraine 

We hope you have read our letter this week about the conflict in Ukraine (Click here). We are sure that you, like us, 
are very concerned. Several parents have contacted us to ask about how we plan to talk to the children in school 
about what is happening and we would like to share the following information with you: 
 

¶ Some children will have heard nothing about the conflict, while others have picked up on the situation from what 
they have read, seen or overheard and may be feeling anxious and be asking questions about what is going on. 

¶ For children in Year 1 and 2, we plan to have a class based discussion on Thursday in a very sensitive and age-
appropriate way, led by the class teacher.  

¶ For younger children in Nursery or Reception, given their age, staff will have discussions with individual children 
only if they raise comments or questions about what is going on. 

 

 

Year 2 Trip to Epsom Downs and Reception trip to Eagle Heights 
 

Reception Trip to Eagle Heights 
On Friday the 25th February, Reception went on their first school trip to Eagle Heights! The day started with a talk about 
huskies. The children listened very carefully and asked lots of questions, the children even got the chance to stroke the 
huskies. After the talk, they had the opportunity to explore Eagle Heights. Along the way, they saw lots of different 
animals. They also watched an amazing bird show, the children had a fantastic time and really enjoyed their first school 
trip. 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 trip to Epsom Downs 

 
 

 

Both the school and the PTA are keen to fundraise to 
support humanitarian efforts in the Ukraine. We will send 
out more information soon. In the meantime, if you 
would like to make a donation to the Save the Children 
Ukraine appeal, please click the link here.  

 

 
 

 

This week Year Two have been learning all about Emily Davison, the heroic Suffragette. 
They started the week by looking at who Emily was, what she did and why she did it.  
Year 2 were lucky enough to take a trip up to Epsom Downs Racecourse to see the spot 
where Emily Davison ōǊŀǾŜƭȅ ǎǘŜǇǇŜŘ ƛƴ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŦ YƛƴƎ DŜƻǊƎŜ ±Ωǎ ƘƻǊǎŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ǎǘŀƴŘ 
ŦƻǊ ǿƻƳŜƴΩǎ ǊƛƎƘǘǎΦ 
 
All of the children were eager to find out more about Emily and could not believe that 
just over 100 years ago women did not have the same rights that they have today.  
 
TobyΩǎ όhǿƭ /ƭŀǎǎύ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƎǊŀƴŘƳƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ŀǳƴǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǎǳŦŦǊŀƎŜǘǘŜ; Maria Jane was 
born in 1877 in Southwark. She can be seen in this picture second from the right in the 
ōŀŎƪ ǊƻǿΦ LƴŎǊŜŘƛōƭȅΣ ¢ƻōȅΩǎ great grandmother was also at the Derby when Emily 
Davison jumped in front of the kings horse although she was a baby at the time! 
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Staffing Updates 
 

We are delighted to introduce you to the new members of the admin team here at WFIS and Nursery. 
A very warm welcome to Rachel Vohra who has joined us this week as WFIS Office Receptionist.  

 

 

Rachel Vohra 
Office Receptionist  
 
Responsibilities include the front desk, WFIS & Nursery Newsletter, registers, and 
updating our school website. 

 

Sarah Constantino 
Extended Learning Admin Assistant 
 
Responsibilities include managing 
applications and places for Shining Stars, 
KidsQuest and Dragonflies holiday club. 

Humaira Hussain 
Finance Officer 
 
Responsibilities include managing 
finances for Shining Stars, KidsQuest, 
Dragonflies holiday club and other 
school finances. 

 

Thank you from James Terry Court 
 

As you may remember the children at WFIS & 
Nursery made Valentines cards to send to the 
residents of James Terry Court. This week we 
received an email from the Friends of James 
Terry Court thanking all the children for their 
wonderful handmade cards. As you can see 
the residents were very pleased with their 

gifts. 

  

 

Collette Pasley 
Office Administrator  
 
Responsibilities include admissions, arranging trips and workshops, after 
school clubs, attendance, in year transfers and liasing with the PTA.  
 

Calling all university students looking to earn extra 
money over the school holidays? 

 

We are looking for staff for our Holiday care club for children 
from 4-11 years age during the Easter Holidays  (Monday 4th ς 
Friday 15th April 2022). 
 
The hours are 8am-5pm Monday to Friday during school 
holidays with a competitive salary. The number one goal being 
to look after children and ensure they have a great time! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch with 
us by calling 02083940647 or by email office@wfis.sfet.org.uk.  
 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 
of children. The successful candidate will be required to have 
an Enhanced DBS check. 
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SHINING STARS 
NURSERY 

04.03.22 
Big Stars have enjoyed learning about the story ΨtƻƭŀǊ .ŜŀǊ bƛƎƘǘΩ. They have 

particularly enjoyed making their own playdough polar bears. 
Little Stars have enjoyed learning about the song ΨLƴŎȅ ²ƛƴŎȅ {ǇƛŘŜǊΩ. They 

have particularly enjoyed exploring the sensory tuff tray. 
 Next week Big Stars will be focusing on the story Ψ!ǊŎǘƛŎ ƭƛŦŜΩ. Little Stars will 

be focusing on the Nursery Rhyme Ψ¢ƘŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ 5ƛƴƻǎŀǳǊΩ  
 

 
 
 

  

Home learning ideas  
Little Stars: Why not have a go at helping to peg the 
washing up? This will help build the muscles in our 

hands and fingers! 
Big Stars: When you are out and about why not 
practice your instant recognition (subitising) of 
ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ƻŦ ǳǇ ǘƻ п ƻōƧŜŎǘǎΚ 5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ƛƴǎǘŀƴǘ 

ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǘƛƻƴ ƳŜŀƴǎ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ Ŏƻǳƴǘ ǘƘŜƳ ƻƴŜ ōȅ ƻƴŜΦ 

 

 

          

Lƴ [ƛǘǘƭŜ {ǘŀǊǎ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜΧ 
¶ Using our imagination to role play in the 

small world dinosaur land tuff tray ς I 
wonder where our imagination will take 
us? 

¶ Building the muscles in our hands by 
pegging the spikes on the dinosaurs ςI 
wonder how many we can do on our 
own? 

 

Lƴ .ƛƎ {ǘŀǊǎ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜΧ 
¶ Taking  a trip to the bus 

¶ Talking about what clothing people in the Arctic 
wear and comparing it to the clothing we wear 
in different weathers. 

¶ Making and cutting out our own fish to feed to 
the penguins and whales ς I wonder what we 
will use to decorate our fish?  

 

 

Big Stars! 
To help with one of our group activities next week it 

would be great if you could bring in a photo/s of 
yourselves dressed for/in different weathers. For 
example a picture in the snow wearing a coat, hat 
etc. or a picture in the rain wearing wellies and an 

umbrella. 

Please bring any photos in on Monday 
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